
 
     
 

  
 

 
 

          
             

 
       

      
   

   
 

   
 
  

  
    

  
 

 
       

  
 
 


 




 

P U B L I C  N O T I C E 


CHARLESTON DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS
 
69-A Hagood Avenue


Charleston, South Carolina 29403
 

REGULATORY DIVISION 19 SEPTEMBER 2016 
SAC-2011-00189-REVISED 

With regard to the public notice issued on July 29, 2016, for the proposed expansion of the 
Oakridge Landfill, the S. C. Department of Health and Environmental Control (SCDHEC) was 
inadvertently included in that public notice. The notice should have only included the Corps of 
Engineers. 

Please note the following: 

The South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control issued a 
Notice of Department Decision for 401 Water Quality Certification and associated Coastal 
Zone Consistency Certification for this project on February 10, 2014. This decision is the
final agency decision and remains valid pursuant to S.C. Administrative Law Court Final 
Order and Decision, Docket No. 14-ALC-07-0221-CC, dated October 21, 2015. 

If there are any questions concerning this public notice, please contact Mary Hope Green, 
Project Manager, at 843-329-8044 or toll free at 1-866-329-8187. 


